
UBC E association of university and college employees 

David Cadman, Secretary 
Vancouver Municipal and Regional 

Employees' Union 
300 - 545 West 10th Avenue 
Vancouver, B.C. V5Z IK9 

Dear David: 

February 23, 1981 

The issues concerning your strike were brought to the attention of our 
general membership meeting of February 19, 1981. 

A motion was passed at that meeting to support you in your continued 
efforts to obtain a collective agreement that is satisfactory to you. 

We applaud your efforts to obtain equal pay for work of equal value 
for your members. This is a battle we have been fighting within our own working 
situation for some time. Good luck! 

In So I i da r i ty, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Loca I I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


